2nd Grade Newsletter

For the month of March

Skills we are working on:

Math:

- 1. 2-D and 3-D Shapes
- 2. Adding and subtracting (double digits and multiple addends)
- 3. Continue to practice counting money, fast facts, and time at home.

Reading

Questioning/Inferences

<u>Writing</u>

Personal Narrative

Education Foundation projects: The second-grade classrooms will be putting together three projects for the auction which will be held on April 2. The kids will be painting a rocking chair with Mrs. Jones' help. We are still in the beginning stages for the other two projects. If you have any fun ideas for 2nd grade let your child's teacher know. We are also looking for monetary donations towards the projects. If you are willing to donate (any amount would be appreciated). Please send cash or a check (payable to BPES or your child's teacher) to your child's teacher.

E-Learning

Thank you so much for all the help during our E-Learning Snow Day! We have sent home a paper copy of the next E-Learning Choice Board (just in case ©). An electronic copy is attached to this email as well.

Hot Cocoa Challenge

We want to thank you for all the donations towards our Hot Cocoa Challenge! The kids always love special treats like this day. Your generosity is appreciated.

Important Dates:

- 1. March 2nd Read Across America (Drawing for the boy's and girl's bikes) and Hot Cocoa Reward
- 2. March 25st End of 3rd Quarter (Early dismissal at 1 pm)
- 3. April 2 Education Foundation Auction